LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Hey there; if it’s before or around noontime, there’s still time to make it to the Mystery Meal! We’re usually here for a couple of hours on the last Thursday of the month. Why not pop in? If worst come to worst, you’ll probably still make dessert . . .
     Can you believe it’s the last few days of March? This month seems to have flown by! While March didn’t come in much like a lion, whether or not it’s going out like a lamb seems to depend on if you can tell the weather by the ache in your joints. The good news about those aches and pains is that you get a little advanced warning over which days are going to be good days to stay in and read a good book!
     It seems that there are upsides to just about everything, even the forgetfulness of old age. What could possibly be the upside of not remembering? Books you can’t remember reading, of course! Who else could read a book again, for the first time? Old favorites become brand new, like falling in love again with a longtime spouse.
     If you’ve been in just lately on a Monday or a Friday, you may have noticed a new face behind the desk. Julie Mullen is our newest member of the staff, joining us as a library aide to assist Mrs. Hink. When asked, Mrs. Mullen will be glad to tell you that she has her dream job! After all, what other job encourages staff to read for pleasure, on the job, in full view of the public? If you stop in and see her reading a book, it’s probably because she’s managed to get caught up and ‘got caught up’ in a good book.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553 or greenwoodreadingcenter@gmail.com.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
